
 
 

RECOMMENDATION FORM 
 

Mail this completed form to Sister Margie Modro, CDP at mmodro@cdpsisters.org or 9000 

Babcock Boulevard, Allison Park, PA 15101. For additional information contact Sister Margie at 

412-635-5402. 

 

You have been asked to provide a letter of reference for a person applying to Ruah: Breath of the 

Spirit School of Spiritual Direction. We would appreciate your timely response as a part of our 

application process to help us to determine their suitability for this ministry. Your response to the 

following questions do not need to be lengthy. 

 

1.  How long have you known the candidate? In what capacity do you know this 

candidate? 

 

 

 

 

 

2.  Do you believe the candidate is well suited and called to the ministry of spiritual 

direction? 

 

 

 

 

 

3.  What is your personal appraisal of the candidate’s gifts, call, and abilities as a spiritual 

guide for others? 

 

 

 

 

 

4.  What evidence do you see in terms of this candidate’s spiritual maturity and lived 

practice? 

 

mailto:mmodro@cdpsisters.org


9000 Babcock Boulevard · Allison Park, PA 15101 
 
Kearns Spirituality Center invites people of all faiths, searching for a deeper meaning in 
their lives, to experience an environment dedicated to the renewal and revitalization of 
the human spirit. A Catholic retreat center sponsored by the Sisters of Divine Providence, 
Kearns Spirituality Center shares in the mission of the Congregation “to make God’s 
Providence more visible in our world.” 

5.  Do you see this candidate as having the psychological maturity and stability to be a 

spiritual director? 

 

 

 

 

6.  Would you have any concerns about recommending an individual to the candidate for 

spiritual direction? 

 

 

 

 

7. Do you have any concerns about this candidate in terms of areas needed for growth? 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 

 

Name: 

 

Address: 

 

Phone Number: 

 

E-Mail: 


